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9 April 2024        Term 1 - Week 11 

Term 1 
11/04/2024 Crazy Sock Day – Stewart House 
12/04/2024 End of Term Assembly 
 
 
25/04/2024 ANZAC Day March in Coffs Harbour – 

Second week of school holidays. 
 

Term 2 
29/04/2024 SDD (No students) 

30/04/2024 Students Return  

1/05/2024 ANZAC Assembly 

3/05/2024 PSSA Soccer  

8/05/2024 Mothers Day Stall 

10/05/2024 District Cross Country 

 

Share Our Space 

Due to Public works happening in the school grounds over the holidays, the school will not 
be participating in Share Our Space for the upcoming holidays. Please remind students not 
to enter the school grounds. This is for safety for our students and the workers on site. 
 

From the Principal’s desk 

Giinagay and welcome to Week 11 of Term 1. What a fabulous term we have had. So many fabulous opportunities 

our children have been involved in. Our students are out of school at the Orara Valley Learning Communities’ Cross 

Country. We have already heard some fabulous results and look forward to 

hearing how all our students have gone today. 

Tomorrow our Director Educational Leadership (DEL) is visiting our school to 

spend some time in classrooms to experience a feel for our school and see 

how our classrooms work on a regular day. We look forward to him seeing 

our wonderful school and the magic that happens in every classroom. 

The Child Safety Hub is an important resource that has come out from the 

Police Commissioner, Karen Webb, APM. We are asked to share this hub and 

the child safety handbook with our community. I encourage all parents to 

take some time to look at this great resource. 

 Child Safety Handbook | Child Safety Hub 

 This Thursday is our Crazy Sock Day as a fundraiser for Stewart House. We 

look forward to seeing some very creative socks. Look out for the staff socks as they have all been getting ready for 

the day. Please bring a gold coin donation for Stewart House. Please remember that crazy socks are not school 

uniform and should not be worn as regular school uniform. 

http://www.nanaglen-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
https://nsw.childsafetyhub.com.au/handbook/
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Please remember that the school is not open to the public 

over the holidays. Last night we appeared to have had a 

motor bike in the school grounds, leaving skids under the 

COLA. If you hear this activity in the school, we please ask for 

the police to be called. Paint has also been removed from 

walls. This type of vandalism costs the school money and 

takes away from resourcing important initiatives in the 

school.  

ANZAC MARCH – We understand that the ANZAC Day March 

is in the second week of the holidays. We appreciate that many 

of our families take the opportunity to spend time with each 

other and go away. If you are home and are able to attend the 

march in Coffs Harbour, it would be lovely to see children 

there. Nana Glen is always well represented, and we love to 

see our students hold up this tradition. If your child is able to 

attend, please come in full school uniform. 

Cedar and Steam Display – I encourage everyone to go to Glenreagh for the Cedar and Steam Display this weekend 

at Glenreagh Hall. Our students have worked 

on some very creative pieces of work and is a 

wonderful opportunity to show their talents 

to a wider audience. 

Have a wonderful break. If you have the 

chance to travel, please travel safe. Students 

return on Tuesday 30th April. 

Have a great week. Yaari Yaaraang.  

Deanie Nicholls 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Bear  

K –91.1% 1- 91.6% 2- 95.3% 3 –91.1% 4/5 –96.2% 5/6 –88.1% MC -62.5% 
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School Maintenance  

 
Please note during the school holidays we will have some contractors on the school grounds to clean out our 

gutters on the roofs and our storm pits.  

School Anzac Ceremony (Term 2 – Week 1) 

Date:  Wednesday, 1st May at 10:00am. 

Students may bring in flowers to lay as a sign of respect to all our brave soldiers both past and present. Students 

wishing to wear war medals of family members, may do so but should keep them in the school office straight after 

the ceremony for safe keeping. 

 

Class Awards 

 

K Details of Award 1 Details of Award 

Yeti K Using mathematical language to 
describe shapes. 

Kaiser B Building his resilience. 

Khaleesi A Increased confidence to share 
ideas. 

Jonni R Achieving your writing goals. 

 

2 Details of Award 3 Details of Award 

Charlie P 
Applying his mathematical 
knowledge when measuring length. 

Sunnie K Always being a kind and caring 
friend. 

Elli Improving his self -feedback skills. 
Alex J Wonderful effort during cross 

country training. 

 

4/5 Details of Award 5/6 Details of Award 

Indigo N 
Engaging, sizzling starts to her 
writing. 

Sebastian K 
For improved focus and 
engagement during classroom 
tasks.  

Billie S 
Engaging, sizzling starts to her 
writing. 

Bridget J Challenging herself to order 
decimals.  

 

PBL Area  
  

Name  Details of Award  PBL Area  Name  Details of Award  

Respectful  Adeline F I listen attentively Responsible  Spencer C I use self-control 

Kind  Taavi J I support others Safe  Charlotte B I move sensibly 
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End of Term Wrap Up  

MC Class  

 
In the MC class, we have had a busy term full of growth both socially and academically. It has been great to see our 

students improve and challenge themselves in these areas. Bring on term 2!   

Kindergarten Burrli Burrli 

It has been a wonderful start to 2024, with students building their capacity for learning and developing skills to make 

friends and navigate the big wide world of school. What amazing personal and academic growth we have had already 

and what a full term it has been. In Maths we have been exploring shapes and their attributes, making shape houses 

with marshmallows and toothpicks. In Literacy, we are learning to structure sentences and are developing our 

understanding of symbolism and other literacy devices used in texts. We are developing our phonemic awareness 

and are learning to identify, and blend sounds together. Kindergarten have been practising for the end of term 

assembly and are looking forward to our families watching us perform. Great Work Kindergarten! We have learnt so 

much and are ready for a well-earned break. Mrs Reibel is very proud of all these superstars. Look out Term 2! 
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Year 1  

 
Year 1 have worked exceptionally hard while Mrs Hayhoe has been absent. They have completed daily Literacy, 

Reading and Maths work while also doing some neat art/craft activities and skills in daily PE. The class also 

completed a graph on “eye colour”, determining which students have blue, brown, green, grey or hazel eyes. They 

have earnt their 2 week Holiday. 

Mr Archibald  

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Year 2 Muluny  

As Term 1 wraps up and our students (and families) head off on a well earned break, we remember the time we 

had counting arrays, checking leaves for symmetry, writing character descriptions and doubling the consonant to 

add ‘ing’ and ‘ed’. It has been a fabulous start to 2024 and we look forward to continuing our learning journeys. 

Well done Year 2 Muluny for your ‘can do’ attitude and continuing to strive toward being the best YOU! 
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Years 3  

As Term 1 comes to an end, I like to reflect on all the hard work we have done. From NAPLAN to Easter hat 

parades, swimming carnivals to crazy sock day- plus all the learning in between. It has been a fabulous start to Year 

3, and I can’t wait to watch them continue to grow over the next three terms. We hope that you all have a well-

earned rest and come back recharged for Term 2.        

  

    

 
  
 

Year 4/5  

We have had a fun, jam-packed start to the year. It has been fantastic to see the growth that students have already 

made, especially in persevering with new, challenging tasks, accepting and applying feedback and striving to 

achieve their personal best.  
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Year 5/6 

 
As term 1 comes to an end I want to congratulate our class on their efforts with their commitment to practicing our 

end of term assignment as well as their efforts with the Easter Hat Parade. The last week of school is another busy 

week with our OVLC cross country day, crazy sock day and end of term assembly. We look forward to the holiday 

break but also are excited for lots of extra curricula activities starting next term such as PSSA soccer/touch football, 

debating, premiers spelling bee and multicultural speeches. 

Congratulations to Chayce, Bridget, Lyla and Jaxon who won age champions and to all our other students who had 

a go on the day!  
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OVLC Cross Country Photos  
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P&C News 

                           contact us: nanaglenpandc@outlook.com 
Good afternoon, parents & Carers,                                             
 

We have a few updates for the following fundraising events: - 

 

 

Mother’s Day Stall: 

Mother’s Day Stall will be on Wednesday 8th May 2024. We will send home a flyer closer to the date. 

If you would like to volunteer to assist the P&C with the stall, please contact us. 

 
 

Canteen: 

We are always grateful for new volunteers in the canteen, and we are still looking to fill the canteen 

roster for this Term. We need more volunteers for Fridays. Please see the vacant dates below and 

contact us at nanaglenpandc@outlook.com if you can volunteer your time and skills. We receive 

beautiful artwork on lunch orders and sometimes little notes from grateful students. Thank you very 

much. Please keep them coming as they make our day!  

 

Our P&C Smile Award goes to Emma D for having a kind and uplifting message on her lunch order 

bag. 

 

Wishing you all a lovely holiday break! 

 

Taryn Soper 

President 

Nana Glen Public School P&C Association 

 

mailto:nanaglenpandc@outlook.com
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CANTEEN ROSTER TERM 1 - 2024 

Tuesday 9/4/24 

Week 11 

NO CANTEEN 

OVLC CROSS COUNTRY 

Friday 12/4/24 NO CANTEEN 

END OF TERM ASSEMBLY 
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COMMUNITY NEWS 

Nana Glen Public School does not endorse any product or services advertised. 

Advertisements will run for a maximum of five weeks unless prior arrangement with the school. 

 

http://www.nanaglen-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/

